
 
 
 
 
 
January 14, 2022 
 
 
Dear AA Members: 
 
In September 2021 Grapevine published the new book, Prayer and Meditation. We 
anticipated the book being a strong seller, so we increased our typical initial print run by 
60%. We still underestimated the popularity of the book and it sold out very quickly—by 
the middle of November. 
 
Despite our early efforts to go back to press quickly, supply chain problems caused 
delays and the earliest we could have new books turned out to be late January. 
 
Because many members and AA offices missed out on purchasing Prayer and 
Meditation during our free shipping period in November and December, we will have 
free shipping during the month of February 2022 for this and all products. 
 
We hope you will take advantage of this offer, and that AA members will benefit from 
other members’ shared experience as captured by the AA Grapevine and AA La Viña. 
 
Yours in service, 

Chris Cavanaugh 
Chris Cavanaugh 
Publisher, AA Grapevine, Inc. 

 


